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In taking this action to reaffirm accreditation, the Commission confirms that Touro University California has
satisfactorily addressed the Core Commitments to Institutional Capacity and Educational Effectiveness, and has
successfully completed the three-stage review conducted under the Standards of Accreditation. Between this
action and the time of the next review, the institution is expected to continue its progress, particularly with
respect to educational effectiveness and student learning.

In accordance with Commission policy, a copy of this letter will be sent to the president and CEO of Touro
College and Touro University, and the chair of Touro University’s governing board in one week. The
Commission expects that the team report and this action letter will be widely disseminated throughout the
institution to promote further engagement and improvement, and to support the institution's response to the
specific issues identified in them.

Finally, the Commission wishes to express its appreciation for the extensive work that the University undertook
in preparing for and supporting this accreditation review. WASC is committed to an accreditation process that
adds value to institutions while assuring public accountability, and we are grateful for your continued support of
our process. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions about this letter or the action of the
Commission.

Sincerely,

IRV

Ralph AY Wolff
President and Executive Wirector

RW/rw

cc: Sherwood Lingenfelter, Commission Chair
Robyn Nelson, ALO
Mark Hasten, Board Chair
Alan Kadish, President and CEO of Touro College and Touro University
Members of the EER team
Richard Winn



